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Upcoming Events & 
Trips: 

 
Monday 27th February: 

School Reopens 8.45am 

 

Friday 3rd March: World 

Book Day (children to come 

dressed as their favourite 

book character) 

 

Friday 3rd March: Trip to 

the Edge Theatre 

 

Our Book of The Week:  The Very Hungry        

Caterpillar 

Phonics Focus: reading and writing cvc words and 

simple captions. 

Maths Focus: Recognising numbers and tally charts 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Spare Clothes  

Please remember to bring in a spare set of clothes for 
your child and leave it in a labelled bag on their peg. It 
is very difficult to change children when we don’t have 
suitable clothing to change them into. If your child 
comes home in Nursery clothes please can you return 
them back to us as soon as possible.  

Reading Books 

We have noticed that some reading diaries are not    

being signed, therefore we are unable to change your 

child’s book. Please ensure you read with your child at 

home and remember to sign their diary when you have 

finished. If you are not ready for a new book, that is 

fine, please just leave a little note so we know you 

would like to keep it for an extra week.  

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s keyworker. 

 Weekly Family Task 

We love hearing all about the new things your child is doing 

at home. If you have noticed that they are doing something 

now that they couldn't do before we would appreciate it if 

you filled in a postcard to let us know. You can find the post-

cards in a basket near the main door. If 

you have time then please fill one in and 

hand it to your child’s teacher. They are a 

lovely resource to include in your child’s 

learning journey.  

Ozzy’s Little Owls 


